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Journeying Together in Christ 
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Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

First Holy Communion Liturgy 

 

We are delighted that so many of our children have been able to celebrate their 

Sacrament of Holy Communion.  On Monday 18 July 2022 at 9am, we will be celebrating 

your child’s First Holy Communion with a Liturgy in school.   

 

We would be very grateful if your child could come to school wearing the clothing they 

wore on their special day to show the rest of the children.  Please bring uniform to 

school to change into afterwards. 

 

We would also like to take some photos of all the children to mark the occasion.   

 

We warmly invite parents / carers of children who celebrated their First Holy 

Communion to join us for the celebration at 9am. 

 

We hope you are able to join us. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss McGonigle 

Deputy Headteacher 
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